
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Nick Smith 
30 November 2010 11 :38 
Alan Coyle; Alastair Maclean 
RE: Bonuses 

I'll come and discuss but is eminently sensible. Doesn't smell right for the lawyer to get a bonus. 

Kind regards 

Nick 

Nick Smith 
Principal Solicitor - Commercial, Procurement & Finance 
Legal Services Division 
City of Edinburgh Council 
Level 3, Waverley Court 
East Market Street 
Edinburgh EH8 8BG (t)·--· 
Please note that I am not in the office on a Monday 

From: Alan Coyle 
Sent: 30 November 2010 10:14 
To: Alastair Maclean; Nick Smith 
Subject: Bonuses 

Guys, 

Following this weekends press reports on bonuses, I am going to make a suggestion to the IPG that there is a review 
(possibly by CEC Internal Audit) into the bonus frame work at tie. Comments? 

Regards 

Alan Coyle I Edinburgh Trams I Level 2/6 Waverley Court I 4 East Market St EH8 8BG I alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk I 
Phone (Waverley Court 
Phone (Citypoint) 
Mobile 

CEC00039997 _0001 


